
Merry Happy Everything!
Dear Beck Families,
This week we are sharing some wonderful events & activities that have recently taken place.
We want to wish every a peaceful and restful Winter Break!

We'll see you in 2024!

All the Best,
Rebecca Metzger
Principal
Beck Middle School

Parent Dashboard (click here)

Autism Support Program attends the Holiday Fraternal Order of Police Party
The Annual FOP Party was a blast! High School East & West students prepare decorations and
attend the party to ensure all of our students have Rockin' Good Time!

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1nZHbEGFHSdKLqDUyvgPtQqdOEOaJj8SHVK1VZLkvBmI/edit?usp=sharing


Team 7 Visits Blessed Edmund Preschool

In November, Team 7 resumed their annual tradition of visiting the Blessed Edmund preschool
students just up Cropwell Road. Our students read books, did Thanksgiving Crafts and played with
the students.

Trash to Treasure

Winners of the Trash to Treasure contest were announced today!
Proceeds support the Beck Environmental Club.



Winter Break
Schools are closed for Winter Break beginning Monday, December 25, 2023.
Schools reopen on Tuesday, January 2, 2024.

High School Course of Studies for 8th Grade Students & Families

Monday, January 8 at 7pm in the Beck Cafeteria
8th grade students and families are invited to learn about course offerings and academic planning
for high school. Cherry Hill East Principal, Dr. Dennis Perry, East Guidance Counselors and current
East students will share information about the transition to high school and 9th grade courses.

Beck Yearly Activity Calendar 23-24

Check the Top Right Corner for the date of the most recent update.

PBIS Point Totals

Huge kudos to all the students who have earned PBIS points thus far this school year! We are
overjoyed that the students are exhibiting positive behavior throughout our school community.
Looking forward to our next school store opening in January!
Grade 6 - 16960 points
Grade 7 - 21016 points

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_PrTWzr-xRCRgUlQSTH1ZftAeZZadg83y5MApt2tJIA/edit?usp=sharing


Grade 8 - 18133 points

Click on the picture to access the links for the recipes and CDC information.

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFzTlrWbg0/LJ1ordghSKeuSn7dabTwOA/edit?utm_content=DAFzTlrWbg0&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton


Athletics

Winter sports matches & games are off to a great start. Be sure to
check the Beck Athletics Calendar for practice days and upcoming
game schedules.

Beck Girls Soccer was honored at the 12/19/23 BOE meeting for their undefeated season and
Middle School Championship!

Winter Run Club will begin in January. To participate, students must have a sports physical on �le
with the nurse and an updated health history form speci�cally for the club. Please visit the Nurse's
website for these forms.

Club Updates
Chess Club is up and running! We had so many interested students
we had to buy additional chess boards. No experience required!
Chess Club meets Thursdays after school.

Contact Us

Attendance: If your student is absent or needs an early dismissal, please just email Beck Attendance at
BeckAttendance@chclc.org
Website: https://www.chclc.org/Domain/21
Location: 950 Cropwell Road, Cherry Hill, NJ, USA
Phone: 856-424-4505

https://www.chbeckcalendar.org/public/genie/1314/school/7/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1foPXoq15k7cVFx6jl69-b4p3JFIpUR-j/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105415041792473040022&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://www.chclc.org/Page/2007
https://www.chclc.org/Domain/21
https://maps.google.com/?q=950+Cropwell+Rd,+Cherry+Hill,+NJ+08003,+USA&ftid=0x89c1335c7affb567:0x9a60782a0a4aa413
mailto:BeckAttendance@chclc.org

